Members Participate in Community Outreach
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Members of the Riverdale Fire Department took time on Sunday, March 13, 2016 to participate
in a joint Search and Rescue exercise with the Boy Scout and girl Scout troops from the town of
Cheverly and other entities along with the members of the Bladensburg VFD.




